
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING  August 13, 2012 
 
Attending members:  Randy Burns, Don Weigel, Ken Lord, and Matt Hull 
 
Also attending: Mary Robertson, and Shannon French 
 
Minutes from July’s meeting were read and approved. Motion to approve was made by 
Ken, seconded by Don. All agreed. 
 
Old Business: Melei Lath, met with her HOA for approval to increase her occupancy for 
senior living, and was denied approval for her expansion. 
 
New Business: Cannon Ridge HOA gave their concurrence on the water dispensing area 
near Dr. Guedenet’s. 
 
Jeremy Lowery, 30 Rebel Lane, wants a permit for a 21’ x 44’ in ground, concrete 
swimming pool.  He will need HOA approval.  The Committee will tell Rick to issue the 
permit once Lowery obtains HOA approval.  Ken motioned for this, Don seconded. All 
agreed. 
 
Randy gave Ken his copy of the draft of the Comprehensive Plan.  Matt will ask Rick to 
make about 10 new copies of the current plan for future use. 
 
Motion was made by Don to adjourn the meeting. Ken seconded. All agreed.  The 
meeting adjourned at 7:43 PM. 


